Dear Savio Parents, June 2016

The Savio Parent Association (SPA) welcomes you to a new year of knowledge, faithfulness and terrific possibilities at St. Dominic Savio Catholic High School! This parent organization consists of a small group of elected officers, committee chairs and YOU! We exist to promote communication and cooperation between families and the school and to support the faculty and administration in their mission to develop servant leaders in the image of Christ.

With your help, the SPA strives to help make St. Dominic Savio Catholic High School a great community by supporting a wide variety of activities that involve the entire student body such as class level retreats, weekly Masses, teacher appreciation, various receptions, parent and student socials, service projects, and graduation. Current events and volunteer needs to support these activities will be posted regularly in the Eagle Weekly newsletter so jump in and sign up when you see something you can help with!

In order to provide support needed for these enriching events throughout the year, each family will be billed an annual \$35 SPA Membership Fee to cover costs. The fee will be billed in August via the Facts Incidental Billing Program. This fee along with prudent choices and community donations will allow the SPA committees to focus on service to our students and teachers as well as to minimize the need to solicit donations throughout the year. While this will not eliminate the need to support specific clubs or activities that are not sponsored by SPA, it will be a tremendous help in allowing this parent organization to support the school.

Following on the success of last year, SPA will help host "Class Breakfasts," which take place once in the fall and once in the spring. These are designed to gather students for class bonding time and for brief class-related information. SPA will coordinate volunteers and refreshments for each of these breakfasts and will post our needs in the Eagle Weekly. Please watch for this exciting opportunity to get involved!

Our main method of communication is the Eagle Weekly newsletter. In the Eagle Weekly, you will find links to our volunteer needs: on-going committees, individual class needs or "done in a day" projects. All it takes is a click!

If you need more information or want to get involved with SPA or its many events, please contact a SPA officer listed below. You can also find us on the Savio web page (www.saviochs.org) under the 'parents' tab.

Blessings for a safe and relaxing summer, Julie Zimmerman 2016-17 SPA Chair zimardle@aol.com

2016-17 Officers and Committee Chairs:

Julie Zimmerman SPA Chair zimardle@aol.com SPA Vice Chair Gloria Lenis g.lenis@yahoo.com kimberjuarez3@gmail.com **SPA Secretary** Kimberly Juarez jebutler@rocketmail.com Joanie Butler **SPA** Treasurer ginabarone3@gmail.com SPA Historian Gina Barone SPA Senior Rep terriallman@sbcglobal.net Terri Allman SPA Junior Rep Jayne Saucedo jmsaucedo@austin.rr.com laramorgan123@gmail.com SPA Sophomore Rep Lara Morgan SPA Freshman Co Reps Michelle Callas mrcallas@hotmail.com robertabuchanan@icloud.com Roberta Buchanan imsaucedo@austin.rr.com SPA Social Committee Javne Saucedo margueritehudson@gmail.com **SPA Teacher Appreciation** Marguerite Hudson SPA Spirituality Committee Lisa Salas salasfamily1998@gmail.com SPA Volunteer Committee Megan DiTeresa m diteresa@sbcglobal.net